
IA East Suggested School Supply List 
 

Pack of #2 Pencils  
Blue and/or black pens 
Pack of colored pencils 
2 composition books or spiral notebooks 
College-ruled filler paper 
3-ring binder (1-inch wide) or two-pocket folder for each of your eight classes 
Post-it notes in various sizes for annotating books & articles  
Graphing Calculator TI-84 Edition or similar model (write your name on it!) 
Scissors (to keep in your backpack)  
3 x 5 index cards 
Highlighters  
Black 1 inch 3 ring binder (for Band, Orchestra, and Choir only)  
Stapler (small one for your backpack)  
 
Most of these school supplies should remain in your backpack or locker as you will use them 
during class time. Students are encouraged to reuse and recycle. If you have these supplies at 
home, feel free to put them in your backpack and use them.  
 
All 9th graders will be provided with an IA Student Planner.  Upperclassmen may request one 
from the main office. 
 
 
Requesting Donations 

We are always in need of tissues/Kleenex, hand sanitizer, and Clorox/Lysol wipes.  If your family 
would be able to donate any of these supplies, please drop them off in the office anytime.  
Thank you! 

 

Computers & Technology 

International Academy East is a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) school.  Since the IA is a Google 
School, students will be using the Google Suite online to complete most of their work and 
students are free to bring a Windows, Mac, or Chromebook device for that purpose. While 
helpful, it is not required for students to have a device.  IA East has Chromebook carts that 
teachers will check out and bring to the classroom when computers are needed.  A flyer with 
current computer discounts is also included in this online “Summer Mailing”. 

All students will receive access to a Gmail account with the Google Suite of products, as well as 
a subscription to Microsoft Office that can be downloaded on up to 5 personal devices.   

 

If you are unable to acquire all of the supplies listed above, additional supplies will be available 
for students and families to pick up in the main office conference room from August 12 – 15. 


